2016 SLCS Summer School Enrichment Program

Dear Parents:

It is my pleasure to invite your child to participate in the Schroon Lake Central "Summer School Enrichment" program. The program is open to all students going into grades K-8. This year's summer program will focus on extended practice in math, reading and writing and will be taught by a certified teacher. **The program runs from July 12th through August 4th (Tuesday - Thursday). Classes will be held from 8:30 am –12:00 PM daily.** A light, morning snack will be provided. There is no cost to families.

In addition to the three day per week session listed above, we will have a special extended session from August 8-11 which will run from 8:30 am - 10:30 am. Students will have two courses to choose from:

Introduction to Robotics Programming (Grades 5-10)

Students will work in pairs to learn basic computer programming by writing software for robots made out of Legos. These robots actually sense their world by touch, sound, color and light. Students will try to program their robots to solve problems like finding their way through a maze or removing obstacles from an area or defeating a robot opponent in a sumo wrestling match.

Visit https://www.joneshistory.net/robolab2015.php for more information.

Band Camp (Grades 5-12)

Students will work in small groups to prepare new, fun music on their band instruments. Students will be grouped together by skill level and have a chance to keep their playing abilities sharp over their summer vacation. This is a good opportunity for beginning students that want to be ready in the fall, or for older students that simply want a chance to play more!

Transportation will be provided to and from summer school. Parents are asked to designate morning pick up and afternoon drop off locations in the district. These pick up and drop off locations may be the same place or different places, but must remain consistent through the program.

Please provide the requested information for your child on the attached sheet and return to the school office by June 17, 2016. If you have any questions or need further assistance, contact Lisa DeZalia at 532-7164 ext. 3493.

Sincerely,

Stephen Gratto

2016 Summer School Enrichment Program Registration Form

Name:
Grade During the 2016-2017 School Year:
Student pick up and drop off address
Parent Phone Number
Parent Signature
*****Please note students must be picked up at the same address every day and dropped off in the same place everyday
I wish to attend Summer School from July 6-August 8.
I wish to attend Introduction to Robotics Programming
I wish to attend Band Camp

